
Dear PGUSD Families and Community Members,

We'd like to remind you that our new Visitor Management System (VMS) will be fully
implemented starting Monday, September 9, 2024.

Please remember to bring a picture ID with you when first visiting any school campus.
After your first visit the system should recognize you and no ID should be needed.

This system is designed to enhance our school's security, safety for students and staff, and
ensure a safe learning environment for all.

We appreciate your cooperation in implementing this new system. It demonstrates our shared
commitment to a safe and secure learning environment for all. For more information about the
VMS review PGUSD Visitor Management System web page at
https://www.pgusd.org/Departments/PGTech/Visitor-Management-System/index.html

Any questions regarding the VMS can be emailed to myself at lalgaze@pgusd.org and may
make it onto the public page referenced above. Please check that page to ensure the question
you have has not already been answered.

Louis Algaze
Director of Technology Systems
Pacific Grove Unified School District
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